
Include #BackToSchoolBears and @isd624 (then click on 
White Bear Lake Area Schools to tag the district) in a post, 
whether it be your first day of school pictures or from your office, 
explaining why you are excited for the 2018-19 school year for a 
chance to win a Cup and Cone treat hand-delivered from Bear.
	 Make your photo public (on the computer version, click on the 	
	 down-arrow underneath your name and beside the date, then 	
	 select public; on the mobile version, keep your finger on the 	
	 photo until a menu pops up then select “Edit Post Privacy” 	
	 and select public).
	 Post by 11:59 p.m. on Sunday, Sept. 9.
	 The voting album of photo submissions will be posted on the 	
	 District’s Facebook page at noon on Monday, Sept. 10.
	 Vote on your favorite picture by noon on Wednesday, Sept. 12.

#BackToSchoolBears
Facebook Challenge

White Bear Lake Area Schools

It’s a 624 Fact - We are so excited for the 
2018-19 school year and can’t wait to hear 
why you are too. #BackToSchoolBears with 
White Bear Lake Area Schools

Looking forward to 
delivering the lucky winner 
their ice cream treat. 


